BJÖRKLUNDEN STUDENT WEEKEND PROGRAM APPLICATION
This application is to be used by faculty, staff & students
Application Forms due Wednesday, April 30, 2014! 
NOTE: ALL applications are due VIA EMAIL as a WORD DOCUMENT to kim.a.eckstein@lawrence.edu by Wednesday, April 30, 2014. STUDENT ORGANIZATIONS ONLY – Remember to set up a meeting with Amy Uecke or Nancy Truesdell (see below). 
Please find attached the Björklunden proposal form for Fall Term 2014. There are several things to consider when scheduling a weekend.  

First, you will find a list of the available weekends below.  As it is impossible to assign every group their first choice weekend, the second and third choices must be valid options. If there are compelling reasons why one weekend is better than the others, or one weekend is the only available option, please take the time to articulate those reasons on the proposal form.

Second, make certain to check for any major conflicts that might affect your pool of participants for a given weekend. 
Last, please estimate your number of participants conservatively. It is clearly in the larger interest of the Björklunden program to run the risk of wait-listing a few students rather than repeatedly underutilizing the lodge. 
FOR STUDENT ORGANIZATIONS ONLY: 
**EMAIL kim.a.eckstein@lawrence.edu your completed application before you have it approved**
You must review your application in person with Amy Uecke, Associate Dean for Campus Life (Warch Campus Center), or Nancy Truesdell, Vice President for Student Affairs and Dean of Students (Raymond House).  Please contact either well before the deadline to set up a meeting to have your application approved. You will need to bring a copy of the application you emailed Kim with you!
PLEASE NOTE: Hand written applications will NOT be accepted.  The application you email Kim should be printed out and that copy is what will be approved by Amy or Nancy. That way they are approving exactly what you have submitted and the information will be legible.
You may propose a program for any of the following weekends. Please note the campus activities for each weekend on the LU calendar.  Please consider any other potential conflicts relevant to your group! 
	Fall 2014

	September 19-21

	September 26-28

	October 3-5

	October 10-12

	October 17-19

	October 24-26

	October 31-November 2

	November 7-9

	November 14-16


Find more info online: http://www.lawrence.edu/s/bjorklunden/students/student_app_info
BJÖRKLUNDEN STUDENT WEEKEND PROGRAM APPLICATION
Fall Term 2014
(Application must be emailed as a WORD DOCUMENT only to: kim.a.eckstein@lawrence.edu by April 30, 2014)
Contact Person: 



  








Email




 Contact Phone Number:

        



Alternate Group Leader:











Email




Contact Phone Number:

        



Department(s) / Organization(s): 









Program Title: 












Anticipated Total Number of Participants: __________ (Please estimate conservatively)

Number of Faculty
         
             Staff/Guests
       
                      Students  
 

     

Number of single rooms requested for Faculty and Special Guests: 






(We always try to give Faculty single rooms when possible. However please plan to share on weekends when the lodge is full. Thanks!)

Describe program’s goals:

 










Planned Objectives to Meet your Goals
Friday Night:











Saturday Morning:











Saturday Afternoon:











Saturday Night: 












Sunday Morning OR* Afternoon:










*Note: Please build time into your itinerary for Sunday clean-up.

Please indicate if your group will be giving a Concert/Presentation:

  (Concerts are on Sundays at 1:30pm)
Intended Participants: (i.e.” Exec Board”, “entire organization”, “group members”) 




**NEW** Would you be willing to include a local High School Student in your weekend activities?


Desired Weekend


1) _________________________

(Please list 3 choices-

in order of preference)


2) _________________________

3) _________________________

If one of those weekends is strongly preferred, please explain:
                                                         FOR STUDENT ORGANIZATIONS ONLY…
*Please email your application to kim.a.eckstein@lawrence.edu and meet with either Amy Uecke OR Nancy Truesdell in advance of the April 30th deadline to have your application approved. 
Please bring a copy of the application you emailed Kim with you!

.
Authorized Staff Signature: Amy Uecke or Nancy Truesdell 


Date

 
   For Office Use Only:    Date Received: 


 
Date Approved:



